
KS1 Autumn 2 

Let’s Remember  

In English, we will be exploring war      

stories. We will also be learning a text all 

about World War 1. At the end of the term, 

we will write our own non-chronological 

reports all about Christmas! 

In DT, we will be exploring fruit and 

vegetables. We will think about why 

they are important to help keep us 

healthy. We will also design and make 

smoothies towards the end of the term! 

In Physical Education, we will be       

focusing on developing the skills of   

balancing, running, changing          

direction, jumping and hopping. 

This term in Science, we are learning 

about seasonal changes. We will be     

exploring how the weather changes from 

Autumn to Winter. We 

will also use equipment to   

measure the wind speed 

and amount of rainfall. 

In Computing, we will 

create digital paintings.  

This term in Geography, we will be      

learning about the 

world we live in. we will 

be exploring human 

and physical features 

of the UK and our local area. 

In PSHE, we will be focusing on how we 

can Keep Safe and Manage Risks. We 

will explore who can keep us safe and 

what dangers we might face indoors and 

outdoors. We will also think about what 

we can do in an emergency. 

In Spanish, we will be 

learning the names of 

colours and animals. 

In Religious Education, we will be  

learning all about Creation. 

In Music we will continue to 

focus on composition and     

performance.   

This term in Maths, Year 1 

and Year 2 will be focusing 

on addition and             

subtraction problem       

solving.  

We will also 

explore 2D and 

3D shapes. 

We have lots of exciting learning lined up this term.  

Important Information: 

Homework is set on a Friday via Teams and is to be  

handed in by Wednesday. It is essential that your child’s 

reading book and record is in school every day. We ask 

that your child reads at least 5 times a week and class 

rewards are in place to reward this.  

Black and white storybooks are to be returned to school on  

the normal book changing day (Wednesday) inside the 

plastic folder. 

Miss Hall’s PE lessons are on a Tuesday and Thursday. 

Miss Pavier’s PE lessons are on a Tuesday and     

Wednesday.  

Miss Marrow’s PE lessons are on a Monday and Tuesday.  

Please clearly label all items of clothing.  

KS1 Team  


